
December 2024 3rd Ave S and S Main St Bus Stop Improvements

OVERVIEW 
On December 13, 2024, the Seattle 
Department of Transportation 
(SDOT) will begin the 3rd Ave S and 
S Main St Improvements project. 
Demo and repaving will start at the 
intersection of 3rd Ave & Yesler 
Way. We will also:
• Widen sidewalks
• Repaint crosswalks
• Add pedestrian lighting
• Plant new trees
• We will also update the bus stop

by -
o Adding new seating
o Installing real-time bus

arrival information sign
o Installing an ORCA card

reader

WHAT TO EXPECT
DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• Staging of equipment
• Work hours:

o Mon-Fri, 7am to 5pm
o Weekends, 7am to 

4pm (when 
necessary)

o Nighttime (when 
necessary)

• Construction noise, dust, etc.
• Temporary parking 

restrictions on 3rd Ave S

Need more info? Reach out to us!
Matthew Howard 
3rdandMainBusStop@seattle.gov
(206) 900-8729

Repaving and Bus Stop Improvements Coming Soon

Construction Notice

*Scan the QR Code to
learn more and sign up
for email updates




